
NOLlU. TO ALL CREDIT UNION MEMBERS 
Once ‘again it is-Annual Méeting~ time, 

to some of you it may seem a ‘very short 
time since the last Annual Meeting and 
right you are as it is only nine months 
to be exact, as last year we changed 
our Bylaws changing our year end from 
December 31st to September 30th. 

‘This is a very important meeting for 
all Credit Union members aind should’ be 
& must on your calendar as at this meet- 
ing it is your only chance to tell your 
Committee Members and Board of Directors 
ef any changes that you wish to have 
made in the operation of your Credit 
Union and this is your duty as a member, 
as the committees and the board’ of 
directors are here to serve you, and 
to carry out your wishes in the opera- 
tion of your Credit Union, so com to 
your Annual Meeting and get any com 
plaints, if you have any off your chest, 

-Who is entitled to-come to the * 
meeting? Anyone who is interested in 
Credit Union whether a member or not, 
In other words all who are interested 
in and wish to find out ‘more of the 
working of Credit Union are welcome at 
this meeting and are’ urged to ask ary 
questions that they may have, 

Wher’ is the meéting? In St. Martins 
Church Hall on Selkirk Avenue the time 
is 7:30 p.m. sharp on 18th November, 
on tne agenda will be reports of all 
committees, the Ontario Credit Union 
League Convention the financial statement 
for the year, and any old and new busi- 
ness that may arise, 

We have been very fortunate in 
being able to get Mr. Allan Grant of 
Fort William as our guest speaker for 
the evening, -Allan is no stranger in 
Terrace Bay as far as Credit’ Union is 
concerned as he was the one who organized 
the Terrace Bay Community Credit Union 
away back in Septeriber 1949, as this 
is the first time that Allan has been 
back to Terrace Bay since organizational 
days, he is sure te see a tremendus 
change in our Credit “Union and will” 
certainly have a wonderful message for 
us. We will be seeing you all at the 
Annual Meeting on 18th November at 
St. Martin's Hall at 7:30 pem. sharp. 

0-0-0 

WANTED 
One pair boys hockey skates size 2 

or 3. Apply House #51 Hudson Drive, 

0-0-0 
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TEN PIN BOWLING \s 

There will be a general meeting of the \; 
ten pin bowling association on Friday, 
evening at 8:00 p.m, in the Mill Confcrence 
Room, All members and those who wish to bow! 
ten pins this year are cordially invited to 
attend. Let's have a good turnout, 

0-0-0 

SKATE SHARPENING 
Skate sharpening in the new Terrace 

Bay Recreation Centre (opposite ticket 
office in the arena) will begin Thursday 
November 11, Hours will be from 6 to 8 
in the evenings until arrangements can be 
made where by patrons may leave and pick up 
skates at the.concession office during rec- 
reational hours, 

0-0-0 

LADIES BOWLING LEAGUE 
Wanted and urgently needed one more 

team to fill up the Ladies Bowling League. 
Anyone wishing to put in a team have wtil 
Sunday, November 14th to call Vivian 
Hanna at 485, 

0-0-0 

CARD OF THANKS 
Marie and Willard Vezina deeply appreci: te 

the many get-well messages and kindly thougl.ts 
so frequently expressed during Willards 
sojourn in the hospital. and my fellow 
workers who were so kind, 

Marie & Willard Vezina. 

0-0-0 

CARD OF THANKS MY oF s 
We would like to express our thanks 

and appreciation for the many: gifts of 
clothing received by us for our’ family. 

- Mrs. & Mr. J. By Comeau 

0-0-0 - 

HOE DOWN CLUB 
Let's all go, Square Dancing on Saturday 

November 13th at 8:00 to 11:30 in the 
Continuation School, Music is by Don 
Anderson, Everyone.is welcome, 

0-0-0 

FOUND 
Identification bracelet with name 

plate "Ralph", Owner may have same by 
calling at house 28, 

0-0-0


